
Mr. Victor Marsai, a lecturer at the National University of Public Service in Hungary paid a 
courtesy call to the Institute today, Friday January 31, 2014. 

He was received by the Associate Director, Mr. Gerrishon Ikiara and the two set in motion the 
process of signing a Memorandum of Understanding that will lead to greater co-operation 
between the two institutions in various fields of mutual interest. Mr. Marsai is a PhD student at 
his university and he is researching on conflict in the Horn of Africa with special focus on 
Somalia. 

 

 

 


